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What have we improved? 

• Peer observations outside to ensure that our activities and 

engagement with the children are of a continuous standard 

• Parent questionnaires were given out in March. We are 

analyzing them and will let you know the results soon.  

• Staff have attended various training including food 

hygiene, safety, Early Help, Promoting Children’s Self-

Regulation, and Listening and Attention. 

• We’ve looked at collaborative observations, and more 

timely updates on Tapestry.  

• We have booked some sessions with Louise Brogan from 

Play Wild! 

• The children are attending story sessions at Banwell 

Primary School. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Staff have been looking at the way we use resources to 

stimulate the environment. In education, the term ‘loose 

parts’ is used to refer to playable objects that are not 

permanently fixed in place. Items like wooden blocks, 

cotton reels, stones, twigs, wooden planks etc. can be 

moved, stacked, carried, adapted, re-shaped, extended and 

so on by the children to create their own play journey.  

 

 


